
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

Going Downy Ocean, Hon 
We recently acquired Lydia Stauffer’s travel diary.  
Okay, she was from Pennsylvania and not Baltimore 
(home of the “Going downy ocean, hon” phrase), 
but she did travel to Ocean City for Memorial Day 
weekend in 1931 and 1932.  Keep in mind this was 
pre-Bay Bridge and pre-Ocean City Inlet.  A 
highlight of the 1932 visit was going to the 
“talkies”—the latest thing in movies.  She returned 
via “Salsbury.” You can view this and many other 
original sources in the Nabb Center on the 4th floor. 

 
 

Did You Know?  Assateague is a barrier island, while Ocean City is 

almost but not quite a barrier island. A powerful hurricane in 1933 separated 
the two, creating the Ocean City Inlet. You can read more about barrier islands 
(and humans’ effects on them) in GreenFILE, a database available on the SU 
Libraries’ A-to-Z database list. 
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

New Art Prize winner 
SU students created most of the art you see around the Guerrieri Academic 

Commons. Thanks to an endowment from the Middendorf Foundation, the SU 

Libraries are able to purchase one or more pieces at the Fall and/or Spring 

Senior Art Shows. This spring we purchased twelve small, gorgeous photos 

mounted on glass. Josephine Noonan, the photographer, took them while in 

Italy. These eventually will end up in several group study rooms, needing a bit 

more intimate space than the open areas of the GAC for proper viewing. 

 

 Tech help—the IT Help Desk will be available to help you with any 

technology issues most hours that the GAC is open. For detailed hours, 

check www.salisbury.edu/helpdesk/helpdesk_hours.html. 

 Math and computer science help--The Math Emporium is open through 

the end of classes but closed during finals week. See 

www.salisbury.edu/mathcosc/tutoringcenter.html. 

 

GAC SUMMER HOURS 
 

Summer I and II: 
M-Th 8 am-9 pm 
F 8 am-4:30 pm 

Sa-Su 10 am-2 pm 
 

Inter-Sessions: 
M-F 8 am-4:30 pm 
Sa-Su CLOSED 

 
CLOSED 7/4 and 7/5 

 
CBRC Hours 

M-F 8 am-3 pm 
 
Hours will change a little in 
mid-August. Regular 
semester hours resume 
August 27. 

 

 
REPAIRS/WORK 

 
We will have work crews in 
the building over the 
summer doing repairs and 
working on projects. This 
occasionally will entail 
briefly closing some areas 
of the building, including 
the Pit. Ceiling work in the 
Pit will require moving 
some furniture and bringing 
in a lift for several days.  
We apologize for any  
inconvenience. 

 



 


